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Shabbat 21 September    

Chabura: Josh London | Leining: Benjy Lovat 

Magen Minis and Magen Maxis continues this week with more 
fabulous activities. Don’t forget to get those Magen Medals to 
redeem at the Magen Market! Please join us from 10.45am! 
Ariella Ovits continues to lead the Magen Minis and Rafi 
Kleiman continues to lead the Magen Maxis. 

Y@MA takes place at the usual time after Kedusha of Mussaf. 

Post-Mussaf Speaker: Amie Abeles will be giving the Dvar 
Torah followed by a presentation from Rebbetzen Dina Golker. 

This week’s Kiddush is kindly sponsored by Muriel and Josh 
Abeles to mark the Bat Mitzvah of their daughter Amie. 

 

Post-Mincha Shiur: Rabbi Yoni Golker 

Sunday 22 September  

Keith Posner invites the whole community to join him to 
celebrate his Pidyon Haben this Sunday morning with a 
breakfast Seudat Mitzvah following Shacharit from 9.00am! 

Farm trip details (for those booked) will be circulated by Julian 
Pollard. We look forward to seeing photos on the social group. 

Tuesday 24 September 

Weekly Tehillim sessions at Raleigh Close will [between now and 
Rosh Hashana] be after Mincha/Maariv. This coming week it will 
be at 6.30pm and each week it will be 15 minutes earlier. 

Motzei Shabbat 28 September  

Magen Avot is proud to present "Midnight Selichot" on Motzei 
Shabbat 28 September. Service commences at 11.30pm with an 
introduction by Rabbi Yoni Golker followed by Selichot led by 
Raffi Maurer and will conclude no later than 12.45am. Due to 
the overwhelming popularity and high attendance expected at 
this event, we kindly request that all participants bring their own 
personal copy of Selichot to ensure everyone can fully 
participate and follow along without any disruptions. 

Sunday 29 September - Elul Homeless Collection 

Join us on Sunday 29 September after Shacharit from 9.00am in 
Shul where we will be packing Magen Avot Synagogue labelled 
bags with supplies for those sleeping on the street. Please 
donate items from the following list and drop them off at 33 
Rowsley Avenue by Friday 27 September: soap, deodorant, 
shampoo, sanitary towels, hand gel antibacterial, wipes, 
toothbrush, toothpaste, socks, lip balm, plasters, hand warmers, 
crackers, granola bars, protein bars, biscuits, gloves and hats. 
Directions to participate in the distribution will be shared on the 
day. Please join us in our Elul effort to help those in need and to 
be Mekadesh Shaym Shomayim (make a real Kiddush Hashem!). 
Please note we will be taking all furniture downstairs in readiness 
for Rosh Hashanah which we may need some help with also. 

 

Mazal Tov! 

Mazal Tov to Muriel and Josh Abeles on the Bat Mitzvah this 

weekend of their daughter Amie. Mazal Tov also to brother Jack! 

Mazal Tov to Keith Posner who will be celebrating his Pidyon 

Haben this Sunday morning with a breakfast Seudat Mitzvah 

following Shacharit from 9.00am! 

Mazal Tov to Marc Ovits who will be our Chatan Torah and 

Jonathan Sacks who will be our Chatan Bereishit this year. We 

look forward to celebrating with them on Simchat Torah! 

 

Important Security Notice to all members 

If you do not already volunteer for security, please do so without 

delay. With the Yomim Noraim approaching, Magen Avot 

requires an increase to our dedicated and reliable team of 

security volunteers. I am sure you, like me, are incredibly grateful 

to the small number of members who regularly stand outside, in 

all weathers, to ensure that the employed security guard is 

supported and that all those who come to Magen Avot are kept 

safe, secure and reassured. However, my team cannot be relied 

upon to cover all shifts over the Chagim as they need time for 

themselves to connect with Yom Tov and there will be many 

more shifts to cover due to longer service times.  

 

It really is the responsibility of every member to play their part 

and I urge everyone to sign up so that the shifts can be equally 

shared out with no individual having to do more than necessary. 

Please don’t ignore this plea; whilst there is no specific threat to 

our kehilla, in the current climate we are all vulnerable and 

everyone must play their part whilst this situation exists. There 

are some limited roles for those who may not feel physically able 

to stand outside for the duration of their shift (usually 30 

minutes). Full training will be provided. If you wish to discuss 

what the duty entails or have any questions or concerns, please 

don’t hesitate to ask me or any member of the team. The email 

address is security@magenavot.com. Sign up by sending an 

email with your name and mobile phone number to me or by 

joining the security group on the Magen Avot WhatsApp group. 

The more who sign up, the less frequently you will be required 

to assist. 

 

Alex Jacobs, Head of Security 
 

 

 

 

 

 

487 

Yahrzeits 

The following members are observing 

Yahrzeit during the forthcoming week 

23/09/2024 20 Elul 5784 Beverley Barrell Father 

23/09/2024 20 Elul 5784 Paul Nisner Mother 

23/09/2024 20 Elul 5784 Julian Pollard Mother 

24/09/2024 21 Elul 5784 Viviane White Father 

We wish them and their families Chayim Aruchim 
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